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As a citizen of Berwick, PA near the area of the ppl nuclear plant, I am quite concerned about the transfer of 
the reactors from ppl to Tal en Energy. Already Talen has announced that they will not maintain programs at 
the Riverlands Nature Preserve nor the Mountour Preserve near Washingtonville, PA. If Talen cannot manage 
simpler things like that, why should I have confidence that they can manage two nuclear reactors? 

Yes, I know that Talen is not in the business of providing entertainment, nor nature preservation, but ppl did a 
good job with both that and power production. Why can't Talen keep both those nature preserves up and 
running for the public. It leaves a bad taste in my mouth along with many citizens of the communities they are 
around. 

If Talen Energy cots costs there, I would be of the opinion that they will drastically reduce the work force, 
thereby creating an environment where critical work may not be accomplished. I know there is no basis to my 
argument at this time, but I have talked with many people that feel pretty much the same way. 

I am asking the NRC to be deeply involved in this transfer and make sure that Tal en does not balk in keeping 
up an adequate work force and reliable equipment. 

Sincerely, 

Jerry McClintock 
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